
 
 

We would like to invite our EYFS parents to an informal 
coffee morning 

on Wednesday 12th February 9am-9.45am  

in the Family Room 
 

There will be a short presentation on the importance of 
regular school attendance by Mrs Dodson (Headteacher) 

who will also be happy to answer any questions you may 
have about school. A local Early Help worker and School 

Nurse will also be there to answer any questions you may 
have about child development or child health. 

So come along for a cuppa, a biscuit and a natter with 
other parents! 

 

EYFS Parents  
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See you there! 


